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Mr Paul McMahon 

 

 

 

Email: fyi-request-1145-582d8d9a@requests.fyi.org.nz    

 

 

 

Dear Mr McMahon 

 

OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT (OIA) REQUEST 

 

We refer to your request dated 19 September 2013 requesting information of all audits 

that have been made of the services provided by Brackenridge Estate in the calendar 

years 2010-2013. 

 

Response 

Please find attached all audit documents for the period requested above for the 

following audits: 

- Certification Audits (Appendix 1, 1a & 1b); and 

- SAMS Evaluation (Standards and Monitoring Services – Appendix 2); and  

- WSMP (Work Safety Management Practices – Appendix 3). 

I trust this assists. 
 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Carolyn Gullery 

General Manager  

Planning & Funding 
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